
NOTE: Parts have been redacted

From: Walter Winner

Sent: Friday, January 4, 2019 9:19 AM

Subject: Practice

 

Hey gang,

 

It's time! I hope everyone had a Great Christmas and New Years! Mine were pretty uneventful, but at 
my age, I think that is probably a good thing. I hope everyone is looking forward to another great 
season. Big news is that the grand baby is pretty near, so I will not be at practice 1/8, but I hope you 
will be. You will be in the more than capable hands of Gary and Eric! I think I will be back next week, 
but I will keep you posted! 

 

See you soon,

dave


